Edington Gardening Club - First Thursday in the month, Parish Hall 8.00pm

26 members and one visitor enjoyed the October meeting. Sue Carter, headgardener at Lacock Abbey and frequent speaker on BBC Radio Wiltshire gave us an insight into the background of the place. Even after 10 years her enthusiasm still showed through. With the aid of slides of maps and designs, we saw how much the grounds have changed over the years, showing how tastes and ideas change with ownership.

Three members represented the club at an Annual Quiz hosted this time by Box Gardening Club (previous winners), it was a fun evening with excellent refreshments. Corsham were the winners, perhaps next year?!

Diary Dates:

November 7th Neil Ross will talk about Sissinghurst December 5th Social Evening Jacky Hiscock